McAuliffe vs Blackwell
Chess Tournament
Thu Apr 21st 3:30pm to 7:30pm

Blackwell commons + gym area

Blackwell chess kids are taking on the McAuliffe chess kids for our 7th annual chess tournament.  This tournament is designed as a smaller, easier tournament than most of the larger Saturday tournaments, and is great for those who have never yet played in a chess tournament.

Each kid will play 3 games, rather than 5, and each game will last 40 minutes max, rather than 60 minutes.  There are only 2 schools invited – where most other tournaments have many schools.  Each grade level K – 6 will be a separate section (although we may combine grades if too few kids enter).  There are trophies for the winners and medals for all the first timers.  

Register at http://nwchess.com/OnlineRegistration.  Entry is free to current chess club members and only $5 for non-members.  Registration deadline is Apr 20th, and you must pre-register - no at-the-door entries allowed.  McAuliffe parents may need to organize some carpools to get the kids to Blackwell.  Blackwell kids can just stay after school.  Parents that are able should be present to supervise kids between rounds, otherwise pick them up by 7:00pm.  

Food concessions will be available on site.  
Check-in is from 3:30pm to 4:00pm, 1st round should start at 4:15pm, 2nd round starts about 5:10pm, and 3rd round starts about 6:00pm, and trophy presentation starts about 6:45pm.
